
 

Principal’s Update 

Term 2 Week 9 

23rd June 2020 

                                                                                                                                                                                       

Dear Parents, 

We are nearing the end of term. In some ways it has gone really quickly and in others it feels like it 

has been the longest term! 

Staff Development Day                                                                                        

A reminder that we have our Diocesan Staff Development Day on Friday 3rd July, the last day of the 

term. There will be no student supervision on that day. 

Sick Children                                                                                                             

Can I please ask that you ensure your children stay at home if they are sick?  This especially includes 

children with any cold or flu symptoms. 

Until we are sure the Coronavirus is controlled, we must continue to follow the Health Department 

Guidelines. Given this, we will need to send children home if they show any of these symptoms. 

Thank you for your support and understanding in our endeavours to keep our children safe. 

School Hygienist                                                                                                          

The Catholic Schools Office employed a hygienist to clean the school, particularly the classrooms and 

bathrooms. The CSO is continuing this throughout Term 3. 

School Academic Reports                                                                                            

Given the major interruption to the first semester, the school academic reports will go home early 

next term.  The delay has allowed teachers a little more time to work with the children. As we 

previously told you, the reports will be different to the regular report as they have been adjusted to 

accommodate the changed semester. The end of year report will return to the normal format. 

Mufti Day  

There will be a Mufti day for students on the last day of this term, Thursday 2nd July. This is not a 

fundraiser, but simply a way to acknowledge and encourage the children's learning as well as a fun 

way to finish what has been a challenging term! 

Student Awards                                                                                             

Congratulations to the children who received their awards last Friday. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Yvette Owens                                                                                                                                                

PRINCIPAL 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


